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Dave Barrow 

From: Abby Stec- Compenso [abbystec@compenso.ca) 

Sent: Tuesday, August 28 , 2012 4:02 PM 

To: mwatts@bltconstruction.com; 'Dave Barrow'; 'Paul Bonwick' 

Subject: outstanding items 

Hi All, 

I just spoke with ED and he is content with a standard CCDC contract and regular holdback provisions. In terms 
of scope of work, please include all extras including a propane zamboni. He also asked me to calculate the dollar 
total for the first draw at 25% so the cheque will be ready for you upon signing. 

As discussed, please send the agreement on Thursday to facilitate any changes that need to be made. We can 
then schedule a meeting in Collingwood to finalize the drawings and discuss timelines. 

Thanks again for all of your efforts. 
Regards, 
Abby 
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